
South Coast family sailed 2
YEARS on a 34 foot boat to
Grenada!
A “Crew of Three” Kimberly Ward, her husband Michael, and
daughter Ally embarked on a 2 year adventure aboard a 34 foot
boat to Grenada and back! As one could imagine, the family was
pushed outside of their comfort zone and gained a collection
of fascinating stories that need to be told.

Since this expedition in 2014, Kimberly began writing a book
on the adventure titled, “Crew of Three: How Bold Dreams and
Detailed Plans Launched Our Family’s Sailing Adventure”.
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Kimberly will be launching the highly anticipated book in the
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first week of September and will begin her book tour at the
New Bedford Whaling Museum! Why the Whaling Museum you may
ask?  That  is  where  Kimberly  and  her  husband  Michael  were
married twenty years ago!

Kimberly noted on social media:

“I am honored to have been invited to speak as part of the
Sailors’ Series on Thursday, September 7, at 6:00 pm. I will
share some of what went into extricating ourselves from our
lives and moving aboard s/v Ally Cat for two years in 2014.
After a short program, my Crew of Three will be available for
Q&A, followed by a light reception and meet and greet.”

Interested in hearing a first-hand account of this sailing
adventure? You can purchase tickets here for the Sailors’
Series on Thursday, September 7, at 6:00 pm.
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https://buy.acmeticketing.com/orders/495/tickets?eventId=64bac2a14bdfb15125d92937&date=2023-09-07T18:00:00-04:00&cart=true

